ANDAMAN ADIM JANJATI VIKAS SAMITI
KADAMTALA, MIDDLE ANDAMAN

F.No.4-C/AAJVS/Kt/2012-13/ $& Dated 1% January,2013
To
Executive Secretary
AAJVS
Port Blair

Sub: Posting of female Police at Jarawa Ward, PHC, Kadamtala-reg.

Sir,

I would like to draw your kind attention that as per the notified Jarawa
Policy formulated by the Govt. of India 2004 it is stated that whenever female
Jarawas come or are brought to hospital a female police will be posted
invariably. But no police has been deployed at PHC, Kadamtala (Jarawa
Ward) for the protection of the Jarawa tribes since last few years. Matter has
discussed several times with the SHO, P.S. Kadamtala and Dy. SP (MA).

Therefore it is requested you to kindly take up the matter with
concerned department for immediate action please.

Yours faithfully,

YR
D\

(A.K.Mondal)
Tribal Welfare Officer
AAJVS, Kadamtala.



